
Board of Directors 

President: Bryan Wiltsie      

Past President: Karen Lindop-Beckwith 

President Elect: Bill McNicol 

Secretary: Suzanne Bourbonnais  

Treasurer: Wendy Robinson 

Directors: Paul Anderson, Bonnie Ennis, Patty Kauffeldt, 

Bill Kelford, Larry Smith and Jim Wickware. 

 

Executive Meeting - August 7 
Potluck Tay River - August 14 
Camp Quality - August 19 
Mike Bowes Memorial - August 19 
Perth Country Jam - August 26 
Perth Fair Gates - Aug 31 - Sept 3 

   Bryan Wiltsie                      

Wednesday Night Bingo 
August 1, 8, 15, 22 & 29 
 
Civitan Classic Cruisers  
August 6, 13, 19, 20 & 27 

Welcome to our Newest Civitan Member Tom Smith 

sponsored by our President-Elect Bill McNicol.  

 

This marks five new members in our club over the 

last two months and we will be installing  

another member in September. 

Our Civitan year is winding down and Incoming’ 

President Bill McNicol and President-Elect Joe 

Ferguson and I will be reviewing last year’s chair 

positions and events. We would appreciate hearing 

from you to learn what you are passionate about. 

If there is a project you would like to be a part of or 

you have a new idea for a project that our club can 

support... contact us anytime!  

 

We are in great need of Club Catering Volunteers for  

Teams. This project allow us to dine out for $50 for 

18 home cooked meals or $6 per meal.  Please  

contact me if you would like to join a team or would 

like to create a new one.  



Monday, September 3, 2018 

1:00pm to 7:00pm 

The Perth Civitan Club host a regular Blood Donor 

Clinic every second month. Club members work as  

volunteers to support the collection by Canadian Blood 

Services. The volunteers create a welcoming and  

comfortable experience for blood donors, interacting 

with donors and staff to provide a positive experience 

for donors. Those who have never given blood before 

may be nervous, therefore, first time ambassadors are 

on hand to answer questions and provide the extra 

comfort needed for first time donors.  

 Blood Donor Clinic     

Future Dates : November 5 & December 3  

Entertainment Meetings - Upcoming Speakers 
 

• Dr Arthur Leonoff, Psychologist/ Psychoanalyst - topic “What is mental 
health and why is it so darn difficult”- TBA 

• Const. David Watson of the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) Canine Unit 
and his dog Vader  - TBA 

 
SNEAK PEEK AT SEPTEMBER 

* Executive Meeting - September  4 * Business Meeting - September 11 
 

* Perth Country Jam - September 23 * Installation of New Board & Dinner - September 25  

* Perth Civitan Hometown Heroes Award & Stampede Steakout - September 29 

 CATERING MEMBERS WANTED! 

Do you love to cook or bake?  We have the 

perfect opportunity for you to show off your 

talents.   

Club Meal Catering... Team Captains and Crew 

Members are needed.  We are also looking for talented 

individuals like yourself to help with catering events.  

Many helping hands in the kitchen bring Civitan Happy Faces! 



 

 

 

 

August Birthday wishes go to Wendy Robinson, Robyn Miller, 

Karen Lindop-Beckwith, Betty Holowaczuk, Ted Flindall,   

Hans Gretener, Bob Burch, Bill McNicol, Dean Nicholson, Bill 

McNicol and Bill Kelford.  

Celebrating an Anniversary in August are Bonnie & Gary  

Ennis, Christine & Jim Piche, Jo-Anne & Norman James, Glen 

& Elaine Moore, Monica & Tony Wilcox and Shannon & Chris 

Dobbie.  

 

 

 

*  Parkinson’s Super Walk                                               *  Special Olympics  

*  Women's Institute for a Euchre Fundraising             * Exercise Groups           

*  Trillium Lanark County Civitan                                  *  Bridge Club           

*  Perth Civitan Citizenship Awards                               * Quilters  

Dear Perth Civitan Members... 

On behalf of the Great War Memorial Hospital Board of  

Directors, I would like to thank you most sincerely for your  

recent donation of $1018.50 in support of the Emergency  

Department. 

Sincerely, Karen Rennie Chair 

WISHING EVERYONE A JOYFUL SPECIAL DAY! 

Funds raised by Perth Civitan Classic Cruisers 

2017 Project 



    Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 
 

     

 

 

 
 
 

1 

 
A Team 
Canteen 

 Carol Kelleher 
  Donna Ferguson 

2 

 

3 4 

 

   Family Union 
         Dinner 
         Team 8 

5 6 

        

Quilters 
   9am to 12pm 

7 

 
 

Executive  
Meeting 7pm 

8 

 
Artistocats 
 Canteen 
 Suzanne  

 Bourbonnais 
Patty Kauffeldt 

9 

 

10 

 
Family  

Reunion 

11 

 
Family  

Reunion 

12 
 

Camp Quality  
 

13 
 
 

14 

 
Annual Potluck  

Picnic at Glen Tay 

Tent & Trailer Park  

15 
       
           
           Senators  
           Canteen  
        Carol Smith  
       Laura Flindall  

16 

 

17 
 
         

18  

        
       Wedding 
         Team 9 

 

19 
 

    Mike Bowes  

      Memorial  

Ben Babelowsky 
Painting Draw 

20 

 
Quilters 

9am to 12pm 

21      
      
      

22 

 
Mouseketeers 

Canteen 
Angie Stinson 

Jo-Anne Coutts    

23 

 

24 
 

      Stag & Doe 
         Team 2 

25 

 
Wedding 
Team 1 

26 

       

 
 

1pm to 6pm 

27 28 
         
     
     
          
      

29 
 
        Super Daubers 
             Canteen 
       Cathie McCabe 
           Pat Massey 

30 

 

31 

         
   Wedding Setup 

       Fair Gates 
   11am to 10pm 

1 
 
       
      Wedding 
 
      Fair Gates 
    9am to 10pm 

2 

 
Fair Gates 

9am to 9:30pm 
 
 

3 
  
       Quilters 
   9am to 12pm 

     Fair Gates 
   9am to 3pm 

4 
        
       
    
 

 

5 
         
           A Team 
           Canteen 
      Carol Kelleher 
     Donna Ferguson 

6 
         

 

7 
 
     

8 

   Family Reunion 
           Dinner 

August 2018 

MONDAYS! 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm 

Senior’s Exercise Class 

Tuesdays  & Thursdays 

9.30 am to 11.00 am 

Bridge Club 

Thursdays at  

6 pm 



This beautiful country/water scene painting would make a great present for that special 

occasion for a family member or friend.  They would own a one of a kind painting by World 

Renowned Visual Artist Ben Babelowsky!  You will forever be in their good books, and  

perhaps future will.  LOL 

Ben designed the Giant Tiger Logo  

Ben is a recipient of the Order of Ottawa... *Inductees into 

the Order of Ottawa are remarkable residents who are  

being honoured for their service to our city through a 

variety of professional and civic-oriented endeavours.*  

BEN BABELOWSKY Lithographs/Prints... there 

are just too many to list... therefore, we will give 

you a small example: Tall Ships. Rideau Canal, 

Ottawa River and White Water Rafting.  

DRAW DATE: THIS SUNDAY AT THE MEMORIAL MIKE BOWES FALL CRUISE-IN 



*Mike Bowes was the B in AB Ford and a leading force within the 
local car hobby. For the last 17 years the Perth and area car club has 
organized an annual memorial cruise-in in his memory. Originally 
organized by the former Tay Touring Club, it is now the Perth Civitan 
Classic Cruisers.*  

www.perthcivitan.com 

Contact: Project Chair Perth Civitan Eber Conboy 
Home: 613-267-6769 or Cell: 613-267-1777 
Email: aconboy1@hotmail.com 


